Julie Hope

From: Clydene Buchanan <cpbuchanan@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 7:11 PM

To: Julie Hope

Subject: Re: Fine Appeal

23038 Elk Trail East Redding, CA 96003
Acct # 0006915.0

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 16, 2017, at 8:33 AM, Julie Hope <jhope@co.shasta.ca.us> wrote:

Good Morning Mr. Buchanan,
This email will be considered to be your formal appeal.
*  Would you please email me your billing address and account number?
After the 30-day filing period has closed we will gather all the requests, review for missing/needed
information, and set up the hearing at the next available Board of Supervisors (BOS) meeting.
We will give everyone advance notice, after the meeting date is set, about the meeting date and process
will,
You will hear from me again towards the end of the month or early November.
Thank you,
Julie

Julie Hope, Principal Administrative Analyst
Shasta County Administrative Office

1450 Court Street, Suite 308A

Redding, CA 96001-1680

530.225.5260 Phone

800.479.8009 Toll Free

530.229.8238 Fax

The higher we soar the smaller we appear to those who cannot fly. Friedrich Nietzsche

Shasta County does not discriminate. Shasta County is an equal opportunity employer. Our ADA
Coordinator may be reached at 530.225.5515 or via email at adacoordinator@co.shasta.ca.us. California
Relay Service 800.735.2922. Electronic Privacy Notice: This email, and any attachments, contains
information that is, or may be covered by, the Electronics Communication Privacy Act, Title 18 USC
2510-2521, and may also be confidential and proprietary in nature. If you received this email in error,
please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, or
otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Please contact sender indicating that you received
this communication in error, and then immediately delete and destroy the email. Thank you in advance
for your cooperation,




From: clydene buchanan [mailto:cpbuchanan@earthlink.net]

Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2017 12:35 AM

To: Clerk of the Board <ClerkoftheBoard @co.shasta.ca.us>

Cc: Mary Rickert <mrickert@co.shasta.ca.us>; David Kehoe <dkehoe @co.shasta.ca.us>; Stan Morgan
<smorgan@co.shasta.ca.us>; Les Baugh <lbaugh@co.shasta.ca.us>; Leonard Moty
<lmoty@co.shasta.ca.us>

Subject: Fine Appeal

I, Larry Buchanan, am appealing to the Shasta County Board of Supervisors my family's $100.00 fine
resulting from punishing Ordinance 719 that was implemented based on a non-existent water shortage
and fabricated financial figures and information for CSA #6- Jones Valley Water.

Please confirm receipt of this emailed Appeal and advise as to date and time of my appeal hearing.

Larry Buchanan
cpbuchanan@earthlink.net



